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Open at 4:00 p.m. at the Blanchard Tavern.

Discussion of possible grant for reimbursement of 50 % of cost
of an historical survey for the town of Avon. Town Meeting
approved spending $20,000 to do an historical survey of the
town. The survey will be conducted in 2020. Reviewed the
state list of historic places in Avon. Members will review
properties in town and update the list for the survey.
Discussion about the Moses Curtis Park Gazebo, the roof
structure has been repaired and new shingles have been
installed. Plans are to replace rotted trim and paint the Gazebo
in the spring of 2020. Discuss Register of Deeds letter asking
for a suggestion of a veteran from Avon to be recognized for
their service.

Mee’ting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Warren B. Lane, Chairman



